
 

 

Allendale Primary School 

Weekly Update 06/11/2019 

 

Welcome back to one of our busiest half terms. Thank you for everyone who made a donation for the 

Harvest Celebration. We raised £175 for the West Northumberland Food Bank. 

Events planned so far: 

Friday 15th November – Y5 and Y6 – Live Tales Creative Writing Workshop, Quayside, Newcastle. 

10.00am – 12.00pm. 

 

Wednesday 20th November – Modeshift Stars Regional Awards in York. Allendale Primary has been 

nominated for Northumberland School of the Year. 

 

Thursday 21st November – Kestrel Class – Friendships and Relationships Workshop run by 

Northumbria Police. 

 

Thursday 21st November – 8.30am confidential drop in session with our Police liaison officer, Sarah 

Donnison, for anyone concerned about domestic violence issues. 

 

Friday 22nd November – PTFA Pyjama day / Donation day. We ask that the children bring in  

 donations for our Christmas Fair, of unwrapped, unused and in date chocolate and bottled goods. The 

children can come in their pyjamas for the day. 

 

Tuesday 26th November – Theatre Company in school performing The Bluebird of Happiness. 

 

Thursday 28th November – Y4/Y5 and Y6 various workshops at HBHS for the day. 

 

Thursday 28th November 7 -9pm – PTFA Christmas Wreathe making workshop. 

 

Sunday 1st December 3pm – Christingle at St Cuthbert’s Church. 

 

Monday 2nd December – Y5/6 Cross Country team at Ovingham. 

 

Friday 6th December – PTFA Christmas Fair. 

 

Tuesday 10th, Wednesday 11th and Thursday 12th December – PTFA Elf Shopping event. 

 

Friday 13th December – Christmas Jumper Day – Children can wear a Christmas jumper to school. All 

donations will go to Tynedale Hospice. 

 

 



 

Friday 13th December- School Christmas Dinner. 

 

Monday 16th December – Strictly – The Nativity! 2pm and 6pm. 

 

Wednesday 18th December – Carol singing in the Village. 

 

Friday 21st December – End of Term. 

 

There is a Teacher training on Monday 6th January. The children start school on Tuesday 7th 

January. 

 

Mrs A Hawkins 

Headteacher 


